
From: Salisko, Holly <HSalisko@ptbocounty.ca>  
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 9:42 AM 
To: Township Clerks <TownshipClerks@ptbocounty.ca> 
Cc: Stevenson, Kari <KStevenson@ptbocounty.ca>; rena.retallick@gmail.com 
Subject: Peterborough County Council Resolution Re: Closure of Regional Public Health Ontario 
Laboratories 
 

Good morning, 
 
Please note at their meeting on March 6, 2024, Peterborough County Council passed 
the following resolution: 
 
Resolution No. 71-2024 
 
Moved by Deputy Warden Senis 
Seconded by Councillor Black 
 
That the letter from the Former Senior Managers of Public Health Ontario regarding the 
closure of regional laboratories, including the reasons for not closing the laboratories set 
out in that letter, be supported; and 
 
That this resolution be sent to the three local MPPs and the eight lower-tier Clerks. 
Carried 
 
Please see the relating letter from the Former Senior Managers of Public Health Ontario 
attached for your reference. Should you have any questions or concerns please contact 
Kari Stevenson, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk at kstevenson@ptbocounty.ca. 
  
Thanks, 
 
Holly Salisko 
Administrative Services Assistant | Clerk's Division/Planning 
(705) 743-0380 Ext. 2105 
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